
Phone Log    August 17, 2017 
 
Site Name:  F V Steel and Wire Company 
BRRTS #:  02-45-560221 
 
Name:  Shannon Walker, P.E.,  F V Steel and Wire Company 
Phone:  972-450-4282 
Initiated By:  Borski 
Time: approximately 2:00 p.m. 
 
Subject: contact info, off-site access and Spills Law / NR 700 Rule Series 
 
Discussion: 
Borski contacted Walker in response to her introductory email and a voice mail message. Borski provided Walker 
with basic information on the Spills Law and NR 700 Rule Series, specifically discussing the need to define the 
degree and extent of contamination in all affected media and the possibility for flexible closure if the plume is 
stable to reducing. Borski also provided Walker with a link to the RR website. 
 
Walker communicated that Mike Gonnering verbally denied access to AECOM for installation of a deep 
piezometer at his property at 825 W. Main St., Hortonville. Gonnering is in the process of purchasing the property 
on land contract from Barry Jennerjohn and may not want to jeopardize that transaction. Borski agreed to contact 
Gonnering and discuss his protection from liability under s. 292.13, Wis. Stats. This delay in access will not allow 
the roto-sonic drilling scheduled for next week to take place and the drilling will be rescheduled for October 2017. 
 
Notes prepared by Jennifer Borski, DNR 
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